
REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


     DEPUTY MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


REGARDING ITEM S405 OF THE DOCKET OF MARCH 10, 1986


REGARDING ITEM S408 OF THE DOCKET OF MARCH 17, 1986


    By the attached route slip, this office was requested to


review the grant application to the California Arts Council for a


grant under the State/Local Partnership Program to determine


whether this grant is in compliance with the ordinance creating


and defining the responsibilities of the Public Arts Advisory


Board, San Diego Municipal Code section 26.07 et seq.


    We understand, however, from Elizabeth Kennedy, Consultant to


PAAB/Intergovernmental Relations Department, that the grant has


already been submitted utilizing Resolution No. R-265160


(attached) as authority.  Hence a review of the grant application


appears to be moot.


    Construing the Council's request as a request to review the


"Arts Plan for the City of San Diego:  1986; Part I," we simply


need more time to review a plan that spans thirty-six (36) pages


plus attachments.  Our preliminary review does indeed disclose


ambitious goals that appear to be beyond the authority of a


Charter 43(a) Advisory Board.


                                  Respectfully submitted,


                                  JOHN W. WITT


                                  City Attorney
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